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SECTION 00111 - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

GREATER REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER
CRESTON, IOWA

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held in the DV Richardson at Greater Regional Medical Center, Creston, Iowa on Monday April 22nd, 2024 at 6:00 PM.

DESCRIPTION:  The Project consists of commercial parking spaces located east and west of Country Club Drive in Creston, IA.  Greater Regional has been approved through a previous public hearing and granted an easement to establish parking spaces on both sides of the street.  The current plan is to add 29 spaces on the west side of Country Club Drive and 15 spaces on the east side of Country Club Drive.  The parking will be angled from North to South allowing entry from the direction of travel on the road.  
The public hearing will receive comments on the hospital project for the 45 additional Country Club parking spaces.  Any individual may file written comments and/or be heard at said hearing.  Additional information can be obtained through the Administration Office, Jessica Duncan at (641) 782-3503.

Bidding Documents may be viewed at the office of the Facilities Director, Matthew Buck.  Please call and specify a time.  The number in which the Facilities Director can be reached is 641-782-3875. 
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